A

NCC” INFORMATION FROM NCC

NCC to sall Hedemor a Diesel

NCC isto sdl itswholly owned subsidiary Hedemora Diesel to Daros Holding for
SEK 18.5 million. The sale will generate a modest capital gain.

December 7, 1998

Hedemora Diesdl’ s Danish subsidiary, Frich’s A/S, is not covered by the transaction.

The takeover date is December 21.

For further information, please contact
Tommy Nilsson, President NCC Invest (Tel: +46-8-655 20 97), or
Greeg Nordgvist (Tel: +46-8-655 20 59)

NCC AB
Corporate Communications

Postal address
S-170 80 SOLNA
Sweden

Visiting address
Vallgatan 3

E-mail: info@ncc.se
Internet: www.ncc.se

Ph. Int. (switchboard)
+46 8 655 20 00
Telefax

+46 8 8577 75

Hans-Olof Karlsson, Senior Vice President
Ph. Int. (direct): +46 8 655 22 79

Mobile: +46 70 547 12 50
Residence: +46 8 38 11 56



